In This Issue Webmail users click here

General Announcements

- · Open Meeting with Mark Zupan
- · SHARED SPACE: Tuesday's Pizza with Police (FREE LUNCH)
- · Student Club Business Office package
- · Public Safety: Code Red call legitimate
- · Bergren Forum
- · Engineering Career Fair RESUMANIA!
- · MS/MSE Thesis Defense Peter J. Sowinski
- · Airgas Ordering: Black Out Period
- · ARE YOU UP TO THE CHALLENGE?
- · Need Career Assistance? Make an appointment with the CDC now online!
- · Kanakadea Review wants your history papers

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	WEDNESDAY
12:00 CSI Staff Drop-In Consultation 5:15 Yoga Classes	12:00 Team Building (for all) Open Meeting with Mark Zupan 7:00 Women's Volleyball @ home Men's Soccer @ home 8:30 International Folk Dancing	5:15 Yoga Classes 5:30 El cafecito: Telenovela Improv

Open Meeting with Mark Zupan

ATS Council is sponsoring an open meeting with Mark Zupan on Tuesday, September 27 at 12:00 pm in Nevins. President Zupan will talk about the role of administrators and technical specialists within the organization and give a first inning assessment of where we are and where we are going. There will be an opportunity to ask questions. All are welcome.

Submitted by: Vicky Westacott

back to top Send Email Reminder

SHARED SPACE: Tuesday's Pizza with Police (FREE LUNCH)

As our nation struggles to address issues involving police conflicts, Alfred University is trying to build

communication between local police and our students (see flyer of programs). AU students are sought to meet with police, every-other Tuesday (coming this week), throughout the semester. These lunch discussions are our opportunity to ask difficult questions and engage in civil discourse about these issues. If students would like to be involved, they are encouraged to contact Dan at d2d@alfred.edu

Link: E-mail Dan here

Attachment: Shared Space poster

Submitted by: Dan Napolitano

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Club Business Office package

The Business Office in Carnegie Hall has put together a Student Club package to help the Clubs with any of the Business Office forms. Hoping this information will be helpful and less confusing of our procedures. Please do not hesitate to contact the Business Office with any questions.

If you are a Student Group representative, please have your authorized signing rights information sheet filled out, with signatures so that we may have the updated information on file for our records this will help when processing any of your requests.

Attachment: CompleteStudentClubPackage.pdf

Submitted by: Marty Fuller

back to top Send Email Reminder

Public Safety: Code Red call legitimate

John Dougherty, director of Public Safety, advises that residents and businesses are receiving automated phone calls on behalf of 'Code Red,' an emergency alert system being implemented by Allegany County.

We encourage all residents and businesses to go to the Allegany County home page at **www.alleganyco.com**, and click on the Code Red Emergency Notification link located near the bottom of the page and then click on the large Code Red Symbol on the next page to enter your contact information. You may also click on the Get it Now Link to access the Mobile App.

Attachment: Code Red Announcement

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bergren Forum

The Bergren Forum sponsored by the Division of Human Studies, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences and the Provost's Office will be meeting at 12:10 PM on Thursday September 29th in the Nevins Theatre, Powell Campus Center.

Bring a brown bag lunch, coffee and tea will be provided.

Speaker: Geoff Lippa

Topic: "The Chemistry of Cooking"

Submitted by: Marilyn Saxton

back to top Send Email Reminder

Engineering Career Fair RESUMANIA!

Stop by the CDC on Wednesday, October 5 between 10 a.m.-6 p.m. to pick up some FREE resume paper, enjoy some FREE cookies and coffee, and get your resume critiqued in preparation for the Engineering Career Fair on Thursday, Oct. 6.

Submitted by: Jill Crandall

back to top Send Email Reminder

MS/MSE Thesis Defense - Peter J. Sowinski

Dr. Scott Misture is pleased to announce that Peter Sowinski will defend his MS in Materials Science and Engineering thesis entitled,

"(Ni0.375Cu0.375Mq0.25)Al2O4 INTERNAL REFORMING LAYER FOR SOLID OXIDE FUEL CELL ANODES"

on Wednesday, September 28, 2016 at 3:30 p.m. in McMahon 358.

Copies of his thesis are on display in the Dean's office in Binns-Merrill Hall 160 and the CACT Office in McMahon 120.

Attachment: PSowinski_Abstract.pdf

Submitted by: Katie Decker

back to top Send Email Reminder

Airgas Ordering: Black Out Period

Due to Air Liquide recently acquiring Airgas, Airgas cannot accept product orders (gas cylinders, industrial supplies, etc.) on September 29th and 30th. Please plan ahead for this black out period.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

ARE YOU UP TO THE CHALLENGE?

TIAA and Alfred University want to know and here is your chance to show your financial chops! Each week 5 new questions are added and you could win one of three \$100 AMEX gift cards just by showing off your financial knowledge.

Link: You are One Click Away from the Challenge

Submitted by: Mark Guinan

back to top Send Email Reminder

Need Career Assistance? Make an appointment with the CDC - now online!

The Career Development Center is excited to offer you online appointment scheduling, mobile access to our events, and more!

Login to Saxon JobLink - see link below

User ID = your AU email address

Password: If this is your first time logging into Saxon JobLink, or if you cannot remember your password, then click on the 'Forgot Password' link.

There are many ways to use Saxon JobLink:

- * Set up your Profile
- * Click on Calendar to schedule a Counseling Appointment
- * Click on Events for workshops, employer information sessions, and more
- * Upload your Resume and other Documents
- * Search for Jobs and Internships
- * Submit applications for On Campus Recruiting

We look forward to meeting with you soon.

Link: Saxon JobLink Student Login

Submitted by: Amanda Baker

back to top Send Email Reminder

Kanakadea Review wants your history papers

The Kanakadea Review, the university's undergraduate history journal is looking for submissions for the coming year's new issue. If you have a paper you have written on any sort of historical subject or the history relating to any sort of subject please consider submitting it to the Kanakadea Review, by emailing historyclub@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Jonathan Makeley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Canvas | News | Enews